
Dear Parents, Carers and Community, 

 

Welcome to our Spring 1 Newsletter!  

I hope that all of you have enjoyed the parent information meetings this week 
with your children’s class teachers.  I know from experience that parents love 
looking through their children’s books (almost as much as children love show-
ing them).  This can also be a really useful lever for advice about how parents 
and carers can help at home.  Please do try to read with your child every day 
– reading is the gateway to all other learning! 

 

I recently surveyed parents about services within the school including cater-
ing and wrap around care before and after school.  If you missed your chance 
to participate in the survey but would like to share your thoughts, please 
email directly through to the office (address above).  Such emails will be 
passed on to me and carefully considered, I assure you.  We are currently 
considering if we could extend wrap around care hours but need to ensure 
there is a need for this to cover costs.  Catering costs will rise up to £2.41 
(this is set by the catering company, not the school) due to rising costs for 
supplies.  We will also pass on feedback from a recent pupil survey about 
foods the children like and dislike and portion sizes to the catering company 
as soon as they are finalised. 

 

We have updated our website calendar and it is also attached to this newslet-
ter with changes coloured in green.  There are three more potential strike 
days coming up though these have not yet been confirmed so keep an eye 
on Dojo for information.  Also, we have tacked an extra day’s holiday onto the 
Easter Break (17th April 2023) so that staff can complete a curriculum plan-
ning day.  This work is crucial to ensuring your children have an exciting and 
broad curriculum which is well sequenced and assessed accurately.   

 

As you will see from this newsletter, we have had a very busy start to the 
Spring term.  Some stand out events include the farm animals visiting, mental 
health Taskmaster for children during Mental Health Week and Number Day.  
My favourite event was Quest Writing Week – it was great to see the awe and 
wonder on the children’s (and parents’) faces when they entered the school 
and saw all of the decorations.  Check out our beautiful hall displays for some 
amazing writing from the week. 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday, 20th 
February.  Please have a wonderful and safe half term.   









 




















